The funds will be used to create or build a health and wellness activity room for the senior
citizens of Florence County.

Currently, the Leatherman Senior Center has limited activity space to meet the demanding
needs of senior citizens in Florence County. We are challenged with activity group numbers
growing at a rapid pace, and there are limited spaces that are capable of hosting activities at
the same time. One of the dilemmas we face is not being able to create new activities for our
seniors due to the lack of space. The Senior Citizens Association in Florence County needs to
promote the overall health and weil-being of older adulis. The addition of the new Health and
Woellness Activity Room will allow our seniors to prioritize their health and wellness and ensure
a better quality of life.





